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13200 Fielding Road
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Cell: 503-880-1469



November 27, 2018

Mayor Tim Knapp & Wilsonville City Council
City of Wilsonville, Oregon

29799 SW Town Center Loop E

Wilsonville, OR 97070

AURORA AIRPORT

Mayor and Members of the Council:

I live and work in Clackamas County near Lake Oswego. Aurora Airport is the closest airport to
me, for my work as an architect and engineer. I use Aurora Airport as my base for flights to my
projects in rural Oregon, and other areas of the NW.

Having a longer runway is a fundamental safety improvement that we request you support. The
1000 foot extension creates a 6000 foot runway. Note that this is still 600 feet less than the
length of the runway at Hillsboro Airport which serves the same kinds of aircraft as at Aurora.
You should also be aware that in our use of the airport we commonly also support of businesses
in the area: including hotels, restaurants, retail stores, and others for our supplies or visitors who

arrive by aircraft. We bring business and support to the City of Wilsonville and will appreciate
your support for maintaining safety of operations at Aurora Airport.

Respectfully,

ALiEvte

Aron Faegre

Aron Faegre Architect 13200 Fielding Road, Lake Oswego, Oregon 97034 faegre(@earthlink.net



